
 

 

 
 
April 9, 2021 
          
Dear Family and Friends, 
 
I hope you all had a beautiful Easter! 
 
Thanks be to God, last week’s staff testing all came back negative. Let us all 
continue to pray for COVID tests to remain negative.    
 
We are all looking forward to opening the Home to different types of visitation 
next Tuesday, April 13, 2021. Attached with this letter is the Home’s revised 
visitation protocol. The 2-page document contains and explains details of how 
you can request to see your family here at the Home in person. I ask you to 
adhere to the new protocol for the safety and wellbeing of everyone. Should you 
have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to me.  

In a few weeks, we are also planning to re-open the main dining room for the 
Residents. We are replacing the wall paper in the main hallway; when we 
complete the section near the main dining area, we will start scheduling dine-ins, 
one unit at a time.  

We hope and pray for everyone to stay well and safe. 
  
Thank you and God bless you,  
 

 
      
 
 

 


